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School Fund  

Historically, our School Fund has enabled school to fund and enhance our school praise events, enrichment 

sessions, curriculum resources and equipment such as table tennis tables and footballs.  Due to the generosity of 

our parents, we have been able to offer a myriad of events but we are now in a position where we need to go 

back out to our parents and carers to ask for a voluntary contribution.  If families can contribute as much as 

possible, then this would be greatly appreciated. 

How can I make a contribution? 

The contributions are entirely voluntary, but we hope that you will make an annual donation so that all children in 

the school will benefit. 

For the Academic Year 2022/2023 we would be hugely grateful if you would make a donation.  

This payment can only be made on ParentPay; this will make the yearly contribution easy to allocate.  All 

ParentPay accounts have been updated to show the School Fund contribution. 

Please note that the names of contributing families and the amounts of individual contributions are kept 

completely confidential and be assured that whether a parent contributes or not will in no way affect the way any 

child is treated at our school.  

We want to thank you for your ongoing support as we really do appreciate it.  

Severe Weather 

There can be occasions when severe weather can cause disruption to travel, most commonly occurring to 

snowfall. 

Our policy, in these circumstances, is as follows: 

Always assume the school is open. If a decision to close (due to severe weather) is made, the following will apply: 

 We will update our website as soon as a decision is made 

 A text message will be sent to parents/carers (priority 1 contact only) 

 Local radio stations will be notified 

 We will always try to keep the school open 

To ensure that our telephone system does not become clogged with traffic, could we please ask that: 

 You visit the school website as this can be updated very quickly and will display the most up to date news 

 Ensure that we have your current mobile number so that a text message can be sent to you 
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